
 
 

April, 2018 

 

Mazal Tov to the 2018  

Tikkun Olam Award recipients! 

May all that they have contributed  

continue to resonate 

I'dor vador,  

from generation to generation,  

for goodness and for blessing. 

May they, their dear families,  

and Temple B'nai Or  

continue to go and grow 

from strength to strength! 

 

Rabbi Donald B. Rossoff 

Rabbi Emeritus 


